
	

 

Dear Resident, 

 

 

South Australia Police is committed to preventing deliberate, reckless or negligent lit fires in 

your local area. 

 

Fires caused by deliberate, reckless or negligent behaviour not only destroy communities 

and properties but have the potential to kill. South Australia Police is committed to 

identifying and apprehending people within our community and ask for your assistance. 

 

If you see a fire, immediately call Triple Zero (000). 

 

If you see anything suspicious immediately call the Police Assistance line on 131 444.  

 

 
 

 Helpful details to make note of include: 

      
 

• Location i.e. road name, nearest side street, identifying landmarks, Rural 

Property Address number and property name.  

• Vehicle details i.e. registration number, make, model, colour and any 

distinguishing features (e.g. dents, stickers). 

• Characteristics such as their age, gender, weight, height, hair colour or 

clothing. 

 

 
 

If you have any information about who is deliberately lighting fires or engaging in reckless 

or negligent fire lighting behaviour contact Crime Stoppers on 1800 333 000 or online at 

www.sa.crimestoppers.com.au. You can remain anonymous. 

 

Let’s work together to prevent the devastation of bushfire this season. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tanya Leonard 
 
Senior Constable First Class 
 Northern District 
 
 
27/11/2019 


